
RFP 2324-04  Q & A 
 
Question:  I’m reaching to understand if the Town of Cheshire will reconsider its position for No Name 
Brand Substitutions for solutions provided in the response to RFP 2324-04.  
 
 
Answer:  The no brand substitutions language is because this is a small replacement of a subset of 
network equipment in town that other substitutions would not be compatible with. 
 

 


